
 

Thursday, December 31, 2020  

Acting Superintendent, Jeff Holt 

 

Dear RSD Families, 

RSD will begin next week, Monday, January 4, 2020, with on-site, face-to-face learning. We will continue to offer option 

B to secondary students (grades 8-12) and continue district-wide (K-12) virtual learning through our Russellville Cyclone Virtual 

Academy.  

Grades 5-12 will continue to offer ‘virtual Friday’s’ to students, where students have the option on Friday’s to come to 

school for face to face learning or stay home for virtual instruction. Elementary students K-4 will continue with face-to-face 

learning Monday thru Friday, at the time of this communication.  

To clarify: beginning Monday, January 4, 2021; 

Russellville Cyclone Virtual Academy, RCVA, will be open for grades K-12. The RCVA is RSD’s only complete off-site 

learning option for students. ​At this time the only "virtual" option for elementary students is the Russellville Cyclone Virtual 

Academy. 

Grades 8-12 may choose face-to-face learning or option B.  

Grades 5-12 will continue to have a ‘virtual Friday’ option.  

Grades K-4 will have face-to-face, on-site learning unless parents choose to move their students to the Russellville Cyclone 

Virtual Academy.  

 

Sincerely, 

Acting Superintendent, Jeff Holt  


